
HANFORD WEST BULLETIN 
Friday, August 20, 2010 

 
Please Read      First Period     Please Post 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STUDENTS:   
 
� ALL work permits expire today.  If you are working, and under the age of 18, you MUST have a valid work permit. 

You may pick up the green work permit request form outside the Work Experience Office which is now located up in 
the main office.  Please be sure you do this before your current work permit expires.  

  
� Are you a junior or senior who is currently employed?  Did you know that you can work more hours, later at night, 

possibly have a reduced schedule, and earn credits for graduation just by enrolling in the Work Experience 
class? Interested?  Put a note with your name and phone number in the Work Experience mailbox and Mrs. Smith will 
contact you with more details and how to enroll. 

 
� Freshman cheer tryouts are August 16 through August 25.  See Mrs. Camp in Room P-8.  Please get your physicals. 
 
� Any girl interested in joining the golf team, see Ms. Murray in Room 754.  All levels are welcome – no previous 

experience necessary. 
 
� Ring order packets are in Mrs. Clancy’s office if you missed Graduate Services at walk through last week.  
 
� 1st MEChA meeting on Tuesday, August 24 in room 152. 
� Make up pictures for ID or ASB cards will be taken on August 24 during English classes.  If you did not have your 

picture taken at walk through, you must report to the cafeteria on Tuesday, August 24.  Seniors, if you want your 
picture in the yearbook, you must take your portrait during English period also.  Mr. Black cannot make ID cards until 
after August 24. 

 
� The Lacey West apartments across the street are off-limits to students during the school day. 
 
� Sophomore Class meeting next Thursday (8/26) at lunch in Room 452.  We will be discussing Lip Synch and taking 

sign-ups…..also, we are selling Sophomore shirts for $15 in Room 452… 
� Asian Club and Japanese Club meeting on at 12:45 (lunch) on Monday, August 23rd, in room 154. 

� Attention Boys Basketball Players: All players interested in playing this year must attend a mandatory meeting to 
discuss the upcoming season on Aug. 31st at lunch in room 753.  Please see Coach Caudillo if you have any questions. 

� Academic Decathlon meeting in 704 Friday 8/20 during lunch. Anyone interested may attend, see Ms. Hernandez for 
more details. 

  
STAFF: 
These bulletins are sent out via e-mail on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  If you have information you would like 
included in the bulletin, please e-mail to Karen Clancy, including the dates you wish them to be included.  If you need a 
hard copy of the bulletin, please contact me and I’ll print one and put it in your mailbox. 
 
Please remind students that a copy of the bulletin will be posted by the attendance office doors. 
 
 

Week of August 16: 
Monday:   Open 
Tuesday:   Open 
Wednesday: Faculty meeting in cafeteria 7:30 am 
  Classes start at 8:55 am 
Thursday: Open 
Friday:  Back to School Blast 6 pm 



 
Club Meetings: All club meetings are during lunch - 

 
  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
First 
Week 

GSA – 401 Octagon - Career 
Center 
Chess – P-11 
MEChA – 152 

Christian – 701 
ASB Exec  – 252 
Travel - 551 

Key Club - 451 
Chess P-11 
Art – 552 
 

NHS – 755 

Second 
Week 

GSA – 401 
Japanese– 156 
S-Club -252 
CSF – 504 

Octagon  -Career 
Center 
Chess - P-11 
MEChA – 152 

Christian – 701 
ASB – 252 
Travel – 551  

Key Club - 451 
Chess – P-11 
S-Club – 705 
 

 

Third 
Week 

GSA – 401 
 

Octagon – Career 
Center 
Chess – P-11 
MEChA – 152 

Christian – 701 
ASB – 252 
Travel - 551 

Key Club - 451 
Chess – P-11 
Art – 552 
 

NHS – 755 

Fourth 
Week 

GSA – 401 
Japanese– 156 
S Club – 252 
CSF – 504 
 

Octagon – Career 
Center 
Chess – P-11 
MEChA – 152 

Christian – 701 
ASB – 252 
Travel – 551 

Key Club - 451 
Chess – P-11 
 

 

 

  

 


